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I presented two posters at the above conference and got the opportunity to network with a 

number of nurses who are in practice, academia, or both. I also got the opportunity to 

attend plenaries and panel discussions and to listen to key nursing leaders discuss the 

impact of the nursing profession on healthcare globally and how the profession aspires to 

play a key role is helping meet the WHO Sustainable Development Goals.  

Overall, my attendance gave me the opportunity to link with key nursing researchers with 

whom I hope to establish a long-lasting and collaborative relationship.  

 


